
These are unprecedented days for All of us, & we are all so interconnected.  My husband & I have just a 
handful of rentals that provide nice housing for wonderful tenants who we care about. They are our 
neighbors. We’re all in this financial “downturn” together, & it will have a damaging impact on housing! 
 
Most of us landlords are small businesses & not financially able to withstand what appears to be 
another recession. Small business owners are already suffering along with their tenants & employees, & 
we need quick assistance! 
 
"Disaster relief needs to be for both tenants and landlords to ensure that renters retain their housing 
and landlords can continue to operate. Direct payments to landlords will keep the supply chain 
functioning, including mortgages, insurance, maintenance, etc. This isn’t just about making sure that 
landlords get their money. Housing stability for our communities should be front and center during this 
crisis.” 
 
Thank you for understanding this is urgent. 
 
Karen Fuller 
 


